
 

 
 
 

 
January 28, 2021 

 
 

 
Calvin Bulbrook Girard - President, Ancaster Minor Hockey League 
Ishac Nazy - President, Glanbrook Minor Hockey Association 
 
VIA - Email 
 
Re:  Shared Boundary Agreement  
 
Dear Calvin and Ishac, 
 
Please be advised that the Board of Directors of the Ontario Minor Hockey Association reviewed 
your request to for a one-year extension to the Shared Boundary Agreement pilot between Ancaster 
Minor Hockey and Glanbrook Minor Hockey for the 2021-22 season due to restrictions caused by 
the COVID-19 pandemic.  This request was approved. 
 
Please continue to work with your Regional Directors, Linda Ralf and Paul Wilson and District Vice 
Presidents, Craig Lane and Peter Harmsen through the implementation of this pilot. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ian Taylor 
Executive Director 
 
cc:  Linda Ralf – Regional Director, Region 2D 

Paul Wilson – Regional Director, Region 3C 
 Craig Lane – Vice President, Western District 

Peter Harmsen – Vice President, Central District 
 Bob Hill – President 

Martha Dickie – Director, Membership Services 
 


